
 

Adult & Dislocated Worker RFP – Q&A 02.14.25 
 
 

Question: In the RFP, on page 11, under “Planned Performance Numbers”, I just 
wanted to clarify, for the number of “eligible individuals enrolled” are you looking for 
basic enrollments or basic and individualized enrollments. 
 

Answer: On the Planned Performance Number tables, we are looking for projected total 
enrollments. In the recent past, and the past several years especially, we have had both 
individualized and basic enrollment goals. WSW is currently in the process of working 
with the Employment Security Department’s Grant Management Office to really look 
critically at our performance targets for the area, and one of the requests we are trying 
to make right now is to deemphasize having separate basic versus individualized 
enrollment targets so we can focus on the quality of service versus all the administrative 
work that would go into accomplishing a whole set of separate basic enrollments. So, 
with that in mind, we are looking at and thinking about enrollments from more of that 
individualized, intensive career services perspective. That should be the focus of how 
many individuals you envision being able to provide that holistic, wrap-around support to 
versus support at a basic service level.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday, February 14, 2025 

 
805 Broadway, Suite 412 | Vancouver, WA 98660 www.workforcesw.org 360.567.1070 

http://www.workforcesw.org/

